
Walker, ArdythCOE

From: Walker, Ardyth COE
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2004 1:51 PM
To: Dominguez, Billy Team Metro
Subject: RE: code of ethics question update

The Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics ordinance permits you to work as a backflow tester as long as the duties do
not overlap with your duties as Neighborhood Compliance Officer. Further, all outside employment must be approved by
your department and reported annually to Miami-Dade County. Your department has the discretion to deny the outside
employment even if the employment does not violate the Conflict of Interest ordinance.

Original

Message

From: Dominguez, Billy Team Metro
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2004 9:28 AM
To: Walker, Ardyth COE
Subject: Ew: code of ethics question update

Hello Ms Ardyth, just following up on this email haven’t heard from you yet please update, thank you

-----Original

Message

From: Dominguez, Billy Team Metro
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2004 3:20 PM
To: walker, Ardyth COE
Subject: code of ethics question

Hello Ms. Walker, as a follow up to our conversation I am requesting a written respond to the following question. I
Guillermo Dominguez am in a permanent position as Neighborhood Compliance Officer with Team Metro. My job
entitles me to enforce zoning code violations. Code Enforcement. My questions is I have an outside employment
position as well as a Backflow tester which duties are to test backflows devices on plumbing lines, and the State of
Florida Department of Transportation is inquiring about my services.

Would the Miami Dade County as my primary position have a problem with me becoming a vendor and doing
business with the State of Florida DOT and would this cause an ethical problem for me. Please advice me as to what
my options are and if it would be approved by Miami Dade County to give me the go ahead to become involved as a
vendor with State of Florida Department of Transportation.

Thank you for your time as I will be awaiting your respond.
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